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NEBRASKA BUSINESS TEACHERS RECOGNIZED WITH BEST AWARD

The Nebraska Department of Education will recognize 52 Nebraska business teachers at the
Nebraska Career Education Conference June 7 in Kearney.

Teachers whose professional activities influenced business and marketing education in Nebraska
during the past year will receive BEST — Belong, Excel, Study and Travel — Awards for their
involvement in professional associations, community and school activities, professional leadership
development, and service to the business education profession.
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